
 

 

Delphic Elementary School 

Weekly News 
At Delphic School Students and Staff are Safe, Respectful, and Responsible 

Finishing Up State Testing, Field Trips and Graduation  
May 18, 2018 

 

Superintendent/Principal 
Message  

 
Dear Parents and Families, 
 
The weather has been very warm and we would 
like to encourage parents to send kids with sun 
protection. Also, please review Delphic’s dress 
code and make sure kids are coming to school 
with appropriate attire. Thank you! 
 
Please see the attached survey. If we could have 
each family complete and return one by May 31st, 
it will help us in planning for next year. Thank you 
for your time! 
 
If your child will be returning to Delphic next 
year, please let us know by filling out the form on 
the back of this newsletter. If your child is in 6th 
grade, there are required immunizations for them 
to return in the fall as a 7th grader. Please call Mr. 
Adams if you have any questions.  
 
For the kids! 
Jami Thomas 
Email: jthomas@sisnet.ssku.k12.ca.us 

Classroom Updates  
 

K-2 Grade 
● The kindergartners are practicing their number words and reading, reading, and more reading! 

Please help your child practice the stories that are being sent home. They are also practicing 
their graduation song which is June 5th at 11:00am. The first graders are working on graphing 
and clocks. The second graders are working on area. In the afternoons, they are learning about 
the Declaration of Independence and colonies. They wrote about storms, frogs and made pop-up 
books!  

3-5 Grade 
● We had a great day at Ag Day! The students loved learning about all things relating to agriculture 

around our community. Thank you to the parents and staff who helped out! We are almost done 
with testing! Great job to students for taking their time and trying their best. Next week we will 
have some physical fitness testing going on.  

 

6-8 Grade 
● The last two days of this week were a blast during our class trip! We were able to see a fantastic 

play at the Shakespeare theater called ​Henry the Fifth​. On Friday we drove to Grants Pass and 
went on the Hell’s Gate Jet Boat Excursion. 

 SAFE Notes  
(Safe Afterschool For Everyone) 

 
SAFE staff continue our Fun Enrichment Fridays with a variety of themes. We will also continue to offer 

cooking twice a week for the remainder of the year! May 25th will be Water Day! Please send students with 
a change of dry clothes.  

Delphic School Upcoming Events 
➔ May 31st-June 1st​ - 7th and 8th Grade to 49ers Stadium for STEAM Trip 
➔ May 31st ​- Kindergarten - 2nd Grade Greenhorn Park  
➔ June 1st​ - 6th Grade Science Works 
➔ June 5th ​- Kindergarten and 8th Grade Graduation @ 11:00am, Family Lunch and Open House 

at 12:00pm 
➔ June 6th ​- Redding Water Slide Field Trip, Last Day of School 
➔ June 7th-August 19th ​- Summer Break 

 

Breakfast Menu  
Monday - Cereal, Cheese Stick, Fruit, Milk 
Tuesday - Bagel, Yogurt, Fruit, Milk 
Wednesday - Hard-Boiled Eggs, Toast, Fruit, Milk 
Thursday - Pancakes, Ham Slice, Fruit, Milk 
Friday - Biscuits w/Gravy, Fruit, Milk 

Lunch Menu  
Monday - Pulled Pork Sandwich, Coleslaw, Carrots, Fruit, Milk 
Tuesday - Chicken Fajitas, Refried Beans, Veggies, Fruit, Milk 
Wednesday - Swedish Meatballs, Mash Potatoes, Roll, Fruit, Milk 
Thursday - Chicken Nuggets, Fries, Veggies, Fruit, Milk 
Friday - Hotdog, Pasta Salad, Veggies, Fruit, Milk 

Delphic Elementary School  
1420 Delphic Road, Montague, CA 96064-9234, 530-842-3653, cell 530-643-1700, www.delphic.k12.ca.us 

Daily Schedule: Breakfast served at 8:00am, school starts at 8:30am, Kinder releases at 12:30pm, 1st-8th grades releases at 3:00pm, SAFE until 6:00pm  


